
To preserve our forests and protect them from forest fires, Mr. Lynn recommends 

for the Board of Forestry to consider, 

 Checkerboard harvesting - preserves forest lands for a future harvest,

 Installing radio beacon equipped smoke detectors that could alert ODF when

there is a fire in a specific region.

Testimony for July 24, 2018 Board of Forestry Meeting, received by phone from 

Richard W. Lynn. 
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